
Prescott Airport New Terminal Project 

APRIL 5, 2021 

The design and post construction management for this project has been awarded to Dibble 

Engineering.  The City has awarded a Construction Management at Risk (CMAR) contract, 

including the construction contract to Willmeng-Fann Contracting, Joint Venture.  

Construction has been completed and the new terminal is in operation.   

 

City Contact Information 

Project Manager: Jeff Tripp  

Phone: 777-1114 
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